
On Wednesday 6th July 2022, we had our whole school photograph.  Take a look at the photos below of us 
getting ready and into position for it.  Thank you to all the staff who helped to set up for the photo and thanks 

to the children who followed instructions well and arranged themselves brilliantly.  Well done!

We’re almost ready!  Don’t forget to 
buy the final photo!


